
 
 
 
Meeting Notes 
October 3rd, 2001 
 
President Cheryl Baugh called the meeting to order at 7:04 p.m. 
Secretary Gail Bauer read the minutes from September’s meeting which were approved. 
Treasurer Jim Mueller gave the Treasurer’s report, noting the purchase of a tri-pod and 

case, and a laser photo head with a range of 100 feet which will keep it out of 
harms reach. 

 
Old Business 
 
Cheryl Baugh started the meeting off with what a great club and year we have had. 
Everyone agreed the Roseburg autocross September 22nd and 23rd was a fun weekend.  

We are hoping to have the September event there next year as well.  
 The end of year Awards Banquet is one month away.  The deadline for registration is 

October 22nd.   
 
New Business 
 
Cheryl Baugh requests that we think about who we might want to nominate for next years 

officers.   2002 officers will be voted in at the December meeting. 
We voted and passed that $100.00 would be spent on the end of year Awards Banquet 

decorations. 
Contact Cheryl Baugh if you have any suggestions for the banquet. 
The website numbers were up again.  803 files were downloaded. 
The flyer party is scheduled for 5:30 p.m., Wednesday, October 10th at Jim Mueller’s 

office.  
Play day at PIR is scheduled for October 21st.  The cost is between $75.00 to $100.00. 
Bob Yarwood has offered his lot for the grass autocross.  The event is a members only 

race to be held October 27th   and the entry fee is $10.00.  Bring something to 
throw on the barbeque! 

Meeting was adjourned at  7:58 p.m.. 
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